

Newsletter

HE WAKA EKE NOA We are all in this together

Kia ora koutou

As our 2022 School year draws to a close on Thursday at 12pm we want to thank our fantastic community as we have circumnavigate our way through with COVID hitting us in waves. We are so proud of the resilience and positive attitudes our students have displayed with everything going on around them. We wish all our families a safe and happy holidays and we look forward to seeing most of them back on the 2nd of February 2023.

To our wonderful Year 6 students we wish you well, follow your dreams, share your journeys with us and take our love with you as you start your new adventures next year.

Christmas BBQ/Picnic

Thank you to our amazing PTA for a wonderful end of year Christmas BBQ! We were so pleased this even could go ahead and we look forward to sharing with you how much money this raised for our lovely school. Thank you so much to the incredible team who created this event for our families to enjoy.

Thank you for you donations

A big thank you to Toy World and The Warehouse for donating wonderful gifts for our Christmas boxes! Also thanks to New World and Countdown for the vouchers too.

Year 6 Camp

We have heard lots of stories, we understand not much sleep was had however lots of fun! Thank you to our amazing teaching team who have put our camp together.

Class Placements today

Today your child met their new teacher for 2023. Trust we have made the best learning decision for your child from what we see everyday all year. We have asked your children to take this opportunity to make new friends that are good learning friends.

Lost Property

All lost property is out in the junior quad. What is not collected will be put in the clothing bin on the last day of school.



Arohanui.. Katherine Pascoe, Principal.



December 2022

15th Last Day of Term 4

(School Closes at 12pm)

February 2023

2nd First Day of Term 1

6th Public Holiday - Waitangi Day

(School Closed)

16th Meet the Teacher Fluro Run

2022 Term Dates

Term 4 • 17th Oct to 15th Dec

2023 Term Dates

Term 1 • 2nd February to 6th April

Term 2 • 24th April to 30th June

Term 3 • 17th July to 22nd September

Term 4 • 9th October to 19th December



Notices



One on one specialised tuition for all ages
"Fun to Learn"

Can help!



Experienced, qualified tutors.
including
Practical phonetics and phonology,
Language awareness
Special learning needs, foreign students.

Please contact funtolearn@gmail.com or call: 021-129-3461 / 027-227-4647 for detailed information











Notices







